
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
We have had a lovely week in school and even though it is still cold there is maybe a hint of 
brighter and lighter mornings; how lovely! Everyone by now should have their Parents’ 
Consultation times for next week and we are looking forward to being able to hold these in 
school … Let’s hope we can continue to open up for more of these things as time progresses. 
 

We have been streamlining our homework system for Class One and Two and now all homework 
for both classes will come home on Friday with the view to being returned on the following 
Wednesday. This makes it easier for you as parents, especially when you have children in both 
classes. Breakfast and After School Club booking forms will be on their way next week and if you 
could pop them back into school as soon as possible, this would be much appreciated. 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone, 
Mrs Hayward 
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. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

We aim to ensure 
that all papers, books 
etc are in bags before 
the children are 
dismissed, but 
please can we ask that 
you double check 
that they are before 
the children leave the 
school grounds. This 
will avoid any items 
being blown onto the 
road and will ensure 
that we keep the 
children as safe as 
possible. 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Attendance Cup Winners This week 
(Percentages based on last week’s 

attendance figures) 
 
Class Two – 89%  
 
Well done Class Two who are our 
winners! 

Friday 4th February 2022 

What is happening in the coming 
weeks... 

 
Tuesday 8th February – Safer 

Internet Day 
We have activities planned in order 

to help the children to stay safe 
online. 

 
Wednesday 9th / Thursday 10th 

February – Parent Consultations 
 

Thursday 17th February  
 Film Night - Showing the film 
‘Onward’ (rated U) in school. 

The children will bring home a 
letter on Monday which will ask 
Parents/Carers to indicate if they 
would like a ticket. 
 

Thursday 3rd March 
World Book Day – We have lots of 
exciting things planned including 
an  Alice in Wonderland themed 
lunch and a Writers’ Workshop 

held by a local author from 
Humshaugh 

 

 

Our last day at 
school this half term 

is Friday 18th 
February and we 

return on 
Monday 28th 

February. 
 

 

 
 


